August 12, 2010

RE: Tiger Il Grant

To Whom It May Concern,

The Mille Lacs Area Tourism Council would like to express its support to the Garrison area for the Tiger (i
Grant Funds.

These projects would be a great economic benefit and improve the competitiveness of the Garrison area
to attract visitors which would increase revenues for all area businesses. It would also add efficiency and
safety to the benefiting areas.

These improvements to trails, public areas, shorelines, etc. can only make the Garrison area more
appealing to live, work and visit for everyone.

Sincerely,
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Tina Chapman
Executive Director

MILLE LLACS AREA TOURISM COUNCIL
P.O. BOX 286 » ISLE, MN 56342 » (320) 676-9972

www millelace caom « FMATT - vacationfmmillelace com



